
 

 
 

GLS / C / 764-23                                      CIRCULAR                                28th November 2023 

                                    Update on Kindergarten survey on Extended timing 

 

 
Dear parents, 

 

We would like to thank you for your active participation in providing feedback on our 
proposal to extend the timings for kindergarten students in the upcoming academic year 
2024-25. Please note that the survey link has now been closed. 
 
Based on the consolidated feedback from the survey, we have decided not to proceed with 

the extension of timings for kindergarten students. The current timings will remain 

unchanged, and Kindergarten students will continue to disperse at their regular timings. 

 

Your input has been invaluable in helping us understand the preferences and concerns of 

our parent community. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 
Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander                                     آشا ألكسندر  
Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change      تغير المناخ   -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 

 


